
THIS WEEK 
Sunday, May 6 
COMMUNION 
8 am Early Sunday School 
8:15 am Choir Practice 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult & Children’s  
  Sunday School 
5 pm CTC Annual District Con-
ference 
Monday, May 7 
1 pm Summer Lunch Program 
Tuesday, May 8 
2 pm Stephen Ministers 
 

Wednesday, May 9 
10 am Upper Room Bible Study 
5 pm Ladies Ensemble  
6 pm Choir Practice 
6 pm CYC 
7 pm Bridge 
Thursday, May 10 
Noon-2 pm GOOD TIMES 

NEXT WEEK 
Sunday, May 13 

8 am Early Sunday School 
8:15 Choir Practice 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult & Children’s  
  Sunday School 
Monday, May 14 
10 am CCC at the SOVFD  
  Station 
Tuesday, May 15 
Food Pantry Work Day 
7 pm SPR Meeting 
Wednesday, May 16 
10 am Upper Room Bible Study 
6 pm CYC 
6 pm Choir Practice 

Special Announcement 
New Schedule for Bible Study 
Starting August 15, 2018 

 

  9:30-10:15 am   Upper Room Bible Study 
         Fellowship Hall 
 

      10:15 am      Communion  
 

 10:30-11:30 am  Bible Study 
     New Testament Study 
     Fellowship Hall 

May 6, 2018 
Lakeside United Methodist Church 

515 FM  416, Streetman, TX  75859 
(903) 915-4754 ● lsumc416@gmail.com  

lakesideumcfamily.org

Looking Ahead—Save the Date! 
October 12-13, 2018 

Lakeview Methodist Conference Center 
Palestine, TX 

We are in the very beginning stages of planning for this 
year’s Women’s Retreat. We would like to invite anyone 
interested in helping to plan the Retreat to let us know so 
we can form a committee.  Ruth Robbins is the Retreat 

Chairman. We will start meeting this month. 
Contact Mary Rist (903 467-8383) know if you are inter-
ested in being on the committee! Everyone is welcome! 

We need your ideas and inspirations! 

MORE IMPORTANT 

MEETINGS 

MONDAY, MAY 21ST 

6 PM FINANCE  

COMMITTEE  

7 PM COUNCIL  

MEETING 

ALL ARE WELCOME 



JOYS: 
Bob and Kay Cornish announce their joy over the birth of a new grandson! 
Susan Waltrip's niece heard the heartbeats of both the twins she is carrying which 
brought great joy. Her niece thanks us all for our prayers. 
Pat Metcalf reported that the Streetman fire department had a very successful fund-
raising event. 
Judy Snowden told us how well the Pokeno and salad dinner turned out Thursday 
night 
Thomas Q. thanked the Congregation for their faithfulness in praying for others. 
Van Wagnon was in church this morning after having suffered a major cut in his arm 
from a grinder.  We thank our Lord that he was not injured more seriously.  As Terry 
Kamp also cut himself (requiring 11 stitches) with a power tool, Kay Kamp reminded 

us of the conspiracy of power tools to cut our members! 
It was a joy to have Avery Hughes, who is battling cancer, with us in worship. 
Dudley Bumpass’s heart catheter procedure went well, with no signs of blockages or damages!  Dudley has 
been given the OK to drive during daylight hours and is pleased as punch (so is Terry)! 
Terry Cowan’s pacemaker procedure went well.  He indicates that he is a walking wonder of Blue Tooth tech-
nology! 

CONCERNS: 
We are all grieving the loss of Carolyn English.  Carolyn passed away Tuesday afternoon after she and Royce 
were in a car accident.  Royce had no injuries.  News of Carolyn’s service will be forwarded as we receive it.  
Please keep Royce and family in your prayers. 
Terri Blank’s brother, Rick Habecker, was killed in a car accident recently.  Please remember Terri & Ken and 
the family in your prayers.  Also, we pray for travel mercies for Terri & Ken. 
Tom Hecker's friend Jay Ammons has leukemia and needs our prayers.  He also has a sister-in-law,       
Carolyn Williams, who has osteoporosis and would like prayers also. 
Pray for Carole Stubblefield who has a very bad head cold and sinus involvement caused by allergies. 
Tom McKinnon a close cousin of Kay Cornish is suffering from brain cancer and needs our prayers. 
Please pray for Van Wagnon and Terry Kamp as they heal from their wounds.   
Bob and Betty Stample, who are missionaries, had a daughter Debbie who died from brain cancer.  They 
need our prayers. 
Pray for the continued healing of both Terry and Dudley Bumpass.    
Carolyn Draper asks for prayers for Tom Cottar, her nephew, a preacher in Pflugerville, and has an award-
winning band. 
Tom Jones asks for prayers for L.T. who is suffering with double blastoma brain cancer.  He has had success-
ful surgery and he thanks our congregation for praying for him.  He has a long way to go, but has a very positive 
attitude about his future. 
Remember to pray on Thursday, May 3 which is our National Day of Prayer!  Pray for unity for America! 

 

 
Planning Meeting,  

Monday, May 7th at 1 pm 
The Learn, Lunch & Swim Program will provide a nutri-
tious lunch plus the benefit of summer-time reading 
plus fun in the pool to area children.  We 
will be starting soon! The program will be 
held at Southern Oaks Community Center.  
 

Any and all are welcome, guys & gals! 
Come and learn about the program and 
share any thoughts or ideas you might 
have.  Have experience working with other 
churches or non-profits and can provide 

Bible Study May 9, 2018, BLOOMING AGAIN, James 5:13-18 

Good Times! 
Thursday,  

May 10th, 12-2 pm 
Why don’t you come and have 

lunch, play some games, have some 
good conversation, and have a  

Good Time! 

IMPORTANT MEETING 

Tuesday, May 15th 

7 pm 

STAFF PARISH 

RELATIONS 

Please make time to 

attend. 


